
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Broome, Darryldbroome@aging.sc.gov

Date: 7/3/2018 12:45:33 PM
Subject: Fw: Ombudsman report

Sent using OWA for iPhone 

From: Wildeman, MK 
Sent: Tuesday, July 3, 2018 10:08:31 AM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Subject: Ombudsman report 
 
Hi Danny,
 
I hope you’re well. I’m writing a story this week about funding for Adult Protective Services. I was hoping to access 
the long-term care ombudsman’s annual reports. They used to be posted on your website, but I can’t find them 
anymore. Any chance you can help me out? They detailed the complaints the ombudsman received, where they came 
from and how they were handled, I think.
 
Thanks very much!
 
Mary Katherine Wildeman, health reporter
The Post and Courier
134 Columbus St.
Charleston, SC 29403
Cell: 843-607-4312
Office: 843-937-5594
Twitter: @mkwildeman
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